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Lotlon Bell Building
North Little Rock, Ark.

June 123 1946

5.R. Morss
R-3 Bradfor Mass.

Dgar Mr. Morss

I hope this letter will suffice for the verification you desire
on your report on receiving our signsl during the test period
June 3, 1946. As you no doubt know we have just installed a
new station here, and appreciate sny comments and reports that
we may receive in regard tc our signsal.

We have a 250-C CGates transmitter and are using a 215 foot
overall Pcight iincharger tower located on the banks of the
Arkancas River. Part of our ground system is in the river.

A
Thank you again for your report.
Yours very truly,
?7 (’; ‘%?’ﬂ'—."'\/\—’
MELVIN P, SPAEN
Chief Engineer-KXLR
-
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